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The SBA has not been increased since 2017. Meanwhile, insurance, salaries, the price of
absolutely everything has gone up significantly; not to mention the fact that children's needs
have increased significantly. 

Please, please increase the SBA. Our district will be 8 million dollars short. 

Thank you for your service and your consideration

Tracey Schaeffer, OTR/L
Trauma Informed Occupational Therapist and Certified Yoga Instructor
Arctic OT Services,  907-355-6025
Fax: 1-888-822-0741
Want to be trauma aware? Connect before you correct and get curious, not furious!
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